

Ana Juan, President of the Consell de Formentera, and Alex Büchau, President of Club Surf Formentera, have signed a collaboration agreement for the coordination of the Escola Municipal de Vela in 2022. Paula Ferrer, Councillor of Sports, was also on hand at the meeting, where the three signed into action a €35,000 grant allowing the windsurfing school to pay technical staff for activities.

Instructors at Club Surf Formentera will lead sailing school activities under the supervision of the coordinator at Formentera Centre d'Esports Nàutics.

25 March 2022 Communications Office Consell de Formentera